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Prime Minister Élisabeth Borne announces a 100-euro check for low-income households that will 

replace the fuel rebate in 2023. To finance this aid, the government has released a 1-billion-euro 

budget. 

There will be no disaster situation, says the government. France will hold out this winter as the 

risk of power cuts continues to worry. Agnès Pannier-Runacher has promised that the executive 

will follow people at risk in the event of electricity cuts. The Minister for Energy Transition 

announced this on BFM TV, after Enédis - in charge of managing the electricity network - had 

indicated that people who are at high vital risk will not be among the priority customers in the 

event of cuts. 

How to slow down the progression of the 9th wave of COVID in France? The Minister of Health 

François Braun will provide answers on Friday during a press conference. The government is 

considering making masks mandatory once again in transportation. 

In China, Beijing is relaxing its zero-Covid policy in response to the wave of protests that has 

shaken the country for several weeks. Some positive cases will now be able to carry out their 

quarantine at home instead of being placed in solitary confinement in centers. 

And then it's probably THE most awaited film of this end of year: Avatar the way of the water. 

The sequel to the record-breaking film directed by James Cameron. The world premier was 

screened last night in London. Its release date in France is scheduled for December 14th. 

 

 


